

Dear Parent / Guardian,

We are pleased to announce that **Moss Bury Primary School & Nursery** has organised a clothes & shoe collection with Bag2School to raise funds for future PTA projects.

Bag2School is the UK's leading textile recycler and fundraiser working with schools and since its inception in 1999 it has now paid out over £48 million.

As well as raising vitally needed funds, it also helps the environment by helping to divert unwanted textiles away from landfill.

By getting involved in our **Bag2School** collection, you have an opportunity to sort through your cupboards and wardrobes and donate unwanted textiles in the bag provided.

## What items are allowed?

Clothes, paired shoes, handbags, hats, bags, scarves and ties, bras, socks, belts, soft toys,

household linen, towels and bedding

## What items are not allowed?

Duvets and blankets, pillows and cushions, carpets, rugs and mats, school uniform, work

wear, furniture, or batteries

**\*** 



In addition to raising much needed funds it will also raise awareness amongst the children of the benefits of recycling and reuse.

If you fill the donation bag and still have more then you can use any other bag to donate your items and don't forget to ask grandparents, friends and neighbours to have a sort out as well!

Key Information	
Thursday 25 <sup>th</sup> January	Bags will be sent home via class parent reps or directly with your child
Thursday 8 <sup>th</sup> February	Bag(s) must come in today. Bags can be dropped off at the 'drop off point' only. This will be by the gates to the main office at drop off, during the day and after school (weather dependent). No more donations after this day.
Friday 9 <sup>th</sup> February	Bag2School will be collecting from the school.

Many thanks indeed for helping us with this unique fundraising opportunity.

Yours faithfully,

Moss Bury PTA

